Submission template for feedback on the proposed 2023/24 TACC for the Ocean Scallop Fishery
Please return submissions by Tuesday 14 February to Michelle Wenner, Fishery Manager, michelle.wenner@vfa.vic.gov.au.
	Proposed 135 tonne TACC 
· Supported
· Not supported

	Proposed Alternative




	Evidence to support proposal




	Other Comments

Dear Toby

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the proposed Total Allowable Commercial Catch (TACC) for the 2023/24 Scallop (Ocean) fishing season.  . 

SIV circulated the fisheries notice to affected industry members and to date has not received any comments regarding the proposed TACC. 
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